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July 24, 2002
Zoning, Neighborhoods & Development Committee
of the Common Council

City Hall, Room 205

Re: Amendment for File No. 020237

(Protest Petition Concerning Zoning Change at 6900 West Florist Avenue)

Dear Committee Members:

" Form CA-43

BEVERLY A. TEMPLE
THOMAS O. GARTNER
BRUCE D. SCHRIMPF
ROXANE L. CRAWFORD
SUSAN D . BICKERT

JOHN J. HEINEN
MICHAEL G. TOBIN
DAVID J. STANOSZ
SUSAN E. LAPPEN
DAVID R. HALBROOKS
JAN A. SMOKOWICZ
PATRICIA A. FRICKER
HEIDI WICK SPOERL
KURT A. BEHLING
GREGG C. HAGOPIAN
ELLEN H. TANGEN

G. O'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY
Assistant City Attorneys

Please be advised that we have examined the Amendment to the Protest Petition
contained in the above-referenced file, including a new acknowledgement and signature
for Mr. Kevin J. Schuele as managing director of WFA LLC, and find same to be proper
as to text and format. If you have any further questions, please contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours, P

City Attorney

-

STUART S. MUKAMAL
Assistant City Attorney
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